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Last week is our last week of the school 
year; school closes on Friday 20th July for 
the summer holidays. Do not miss our two 
end of year services next week.

We will have a celebration assembly on 
Tuesday 17th July at 9.15am, more 
information on this can be found below. 

On Friday 20th July, at 2pm we will have 
our leavers service at Tilstock Church.

Transition Days
As I am sure some of you will already 
have noticed we have been moving 
around our classes ready for next year. 
The children were all very excited when 
they came in on Thursday morning to see 
the changes. 

We will be holding our 
transition days on Monday 16th, 
Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th July, 
on these days the children will go into 
their new classes with their new teachers! 
We will also hold a meet the team evening 
on Tuesday 17th July from 3:15pm, so 
come along and meet the team, 
refreshments will be available. 

Netball Tournament
Team Tilstock came back from the Netball 
Tournament with a trophy last week! A big 
well done to all of the children for working 
so hard as a team to achieve this.



Mr. Spicer’s Riddle
Name an eight letter word that
has ‘kst’ in the middle, in the
beginning, and at the end.

Last week’s answer: Edam
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Upcoming Events

- Tuesday 17th July - Film Night
- Thursday 19th July - Disco
- Friday 20th July - Leavers Service

Afterschool Club
Just a reminder there will be no 
afterschool clubs in the final week of term

Film Night
On Tuesday 17th we are hosting a film 
night for pupils.  Tickets cost £2 per child 
and this includes snacks.  The film will 
finish at 5pm.  All year groups are 
welcome!

Year 6 SATs Results
We are all extremely pleased with the year 
6 pupils, we received the results of the 
recent tests the children completed and 
they have all done very well! All of our 
Year 6’s have achieved the expected 
standard across all areas this year, with 
some pupils achieving the greater depth 
standard. I would like to say a big well 
done to all of the pupils for their hard work. 
I would also like to thank all the parents for 
their continued support.


